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Meeting Date: Monday, September 21, 2015 @ 7:30 p.m.

The following members were in attendance:  Pearl Kingcade, Dawn D’Adamo, Matt Connors, Chip Friday, Howard Schwartz, Chris Halteman, Jason Berton, Jon Byrnes

The following guests were in attendance:  Joe D’Adamo, Ed Kingcade, Mark Wooden

Meeting brought to order at 7:30 p.m.

Treasurers Report:
· Presented by Chip Friday.
· Mentioned in report that QCM will need to do a concussion questionnaire in order to get next year’s insurance binder.

Fields / Equipment / Snack Stand: 
· Howard Schwartz said that he found a company that could fix scoreboard issues.
· Pearl mentioned that Tom Bartholemew may be willing to sponsor a scoreboard sign on field #1.  She is going to follow up with him.
· Howard mentioned that his son will come up with a plan to fix the landscaping on field #1 out by the fence and scoreboard area.
· Matt said that he has an extra 70 foot net for batting cage.  QCM will see if the net fits the batting cage in the spring.
· The board talked about putting turf in the batting cage.  After much discussion, the idea was tabled for now.
· Howard said that he would get signs for the batting cages that all players must wear helmets while in the cages.
· Howard mentioned that Cooper Johnson will help with field prep next year.
· Howard reiterated his desire for coaches to straighten up/prep fields after every practice and game.
   
Registration / website:
· No report was given.

Other Items:
· Mark Wooden asked how many kids from QYBA came out for fall baseball.
· Chris Halteman said that about 20 kids from QYBA signed up for fall baseball at QCM.


New Business:

· None

Adjournment 8:19 PM

Next meeting: Tuesday, October 28, 2015.
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